
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club    Weekly Bulletin 
                                             Week of Nov 11-17, 2015  
 
This weekly bulleting is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to 
summarized upcoming dates, and important reminders for the coming week/events. 
Guest Speaker:  Nov 11   Frank Smart 
   Frank gave an impassioned talk about the future needs and services for returning  
   Veterans.  He reminded us to “thank a Veteran”  not just today, but any day .  New  
   activities and plans for memorials in and around Tuolumne County.  Contact Frank  
   for any details or questions.      
Special Notes: 
1.  Aimee Campiotti asking for a 6 month Leave of Absence, but will continue to  
     support Orient Express with the timing aspect of this race.  We wish her well, but  
     will miss her. 
2.  Announcement of 2 new duplexes by Habitat for Humanity being started.   
     Discussion will occur relating to Sunrise’s contribution (matching other TC  
     Rotary Clubs) of $1000.  Feel free to express your thought to Tom before the  
     next Board meeting. 
Dates to Remember/Note: 
1.   Wrap-up meeting for Barrels, Brews and Bites  Tues Nov 17th  Berkshire  
      Hathaway “Fishbowl”  Noon.  In light of the comments and discussion at last  
      week’s club meeting, comments, concerns, and suggestions will be considered. If  
      you were not at that meeting, please feel free to contact Robin Rowland with  
      your thoughts if you’d like, so the planning committee can include them in their  
     deliberations.  
2.  Foundation Dinner   Stockton  Saturday Nov 14th   Bus available from area  
     between Big Lots and Big  5  leaving at 4PM.  $12 round trip.  Special  
     note…Robin Rowland will be giving a special presentation at that meeting! Let’s  
     be there for her too.  Contact Chris Daly for any questions  743-6222\ 
3.  Children’s Christmas Party   Saturday  Dec 12th  Mother Lode Fairgrounds 
     More details later. 
4.  Christmas Party for SFRC (Sierra Foothill Residential Care) residents 
     Wednesday 4PM at the Senior Center.  Chris Daly has lists for gift giving, and  
     will re-announce at each meeting.  Please contact her for further details or  
     information.   743-6222 
5.  Meeting R.I. Presidents   San Jose  Jan 3  Contact Tom Teach  for further details. 
6.  Australian Exchange Student  Jan 15 – Feb 19  Start thinking about and signing  
     up to house our student, and/or to provide activities during his stay.  A sign up  
     sheet will be circulated at each meeting.    


